
August 2013 Board Report 

Ozona High School 

 

1) Schedules have been completed and working on tweaking schedule changes. 

2) Professional development at Camp Eagle was a big success in that we had a 

lot of fun and the team building has us headed in the right direction. 

3) We are fully staffed at OHS 

4) We held a senior parent night on Aug. 12 in the cafeteria.  We informed 

them what it takes for their child to graduate, college information and other 

graduation requirements and activities. 

5) We held our first “Fish Camp” to orientate the incoming Freshman to OHS.  

We divided them into 4 groups and ran a short four period classes where 

they were introduced to homecoming activities to discipline issues.  We had 

a fish fry for the students and their parents and after the meal we let the 

students go and informed the parents most of the things their child was told 

in the orientation.  We felt like it was a great success for our first “Fish 

Camp”.  There were approximately 30 students and their parents there. 

6) 212 students were scheduled into classes.  We are anticipating that number 

to change as we know there are students leaving our district as well as 

coming into our district.  It will be interesting to see if we end up above or 

below that number. 

 


